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Dear Parents, 

The date is fast approaching and I know the children are excited to be going to Young Voices soon. 
Below are some final notes about the event. 

On the day 

Children are to come into their normal school at the normal time. Children from Ulcombe, Platt’s 
Heath and Leeds & Broomfield will then be taken by mini-bus to Kingswood. The coach and mini-bus will 
then leave Kingswood at 11:30 to take children to the O2. 

Children will need to wear either their Young Voices T-shirts or a white T-shirt and their school 

jumpers. They will also need to bring a coat. 

Children will need to bring TWO packed lunches, one for lunch time and one for the evening. If your 
child receives free school meals and you would like to request a school packed lunch then please inform 
the school - you will still need to provide an additional packed lunch for the evening. There will be a 
rehearsal for the children in the afternoon and then a break for the children to eat before the evening 
concert. 

Young Voices supports FairShare charity and have requested that children coming bring a tin of food to 
donate. This is not compulsory but anything you can bring will be appreciated. 

The concert 
The concert starts at 7pm and finishes at 8:45pm. Please note that there will be security checks and bag 
searches at the O2, so make sure to allow plenty of time for these. The O2 also has restrictions on the 
size and types of bags you can take, and they may also check for food or drink items. For full details 
check the O2 website: https://www.theo2.co.uk/events/keeping-you-safe-at-events  

Collecting children after the event. 

If you are collecting your child from the O2, we will be meeting outside Coffee Couch. (Next to 
Wagamamas off Peninsula Square - it is the same place that we used last year.) In order to ensure all 
children’s safety we will not release any children to parents until we get to the meeting place and are 
able to safely check off all children. (Note: this is not the O2's suggested meeting place. However, as a 
backup in the event that Coffee Couch is inaccessible, we will proceed to follow directions from O2 to 
their suggested meeting place.) 

If your child is coming back on the mini-bus, you will need to collect your child from Kingswood. We 
hope to be back by 10:30pm, but we will keep you informed on the evening if there are any changes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.theo2.co.uk/events/keeping-you-safe-at-events


  
Banner  
Look out for our banner on the night! 
 

 
 
Emergency contact: 
For any emergency during the day, please contact your school office. For the evening, emergency 
contact information can be found here - this will be updated on the day. 
 
http://bit.ly/YVcontact 
 
Tickets 
Tickets for the event are digital and we have not been given paper copies. If you have purchased tickets 
you should receive an email with details on how to download them. You will need to download the app 
for AXS tickets and make sure you use the email address you received the email ticket instructions on to 
create an account. Once downloaded you will then be responsible for your tickets as we will no longer 
have any control of them. 

 

http://bit.ly/YVcontact

